

THANK YOU!!

Big thank you to everyone who came out to support our Carassauga Charity

Drive in support of Luso Canadian Charitable Society.

We are so thankful to all our pavilions, volunteers and board members who came out and contributed to help support our friends at Luso during our Giving Tuesday MississaugaGives event.

We raised \$570 in gift cards / cash donations and 5 boxes full of arts and craft and cooking supplies.

Thank you so much for your generosity!



The Luso Canadian Charitable Society is a community based organization that supports families and adults living with physical and/or developmental disabilities in order to reach their full potential. They work in partnership with the broader community to provide access to information, resources and programs that facilitate independence, growth and integration.

Read More about Luso Canadian Charitable Society



















Copyright © "2018* *Carassauga Festival Inc.*, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is:

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

This email was sent to lisa.balestra@carassauga.com
why did I get this? unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences
Carassauga Festival Inc - 5600 Rose Cherry Place, 2nd floor - Mississauga, On L4Z 486 - Canada

